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Endangered Silver Advisory for Missing Poplar
Bluff Man
MARCH 12TH 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN

Endangered Silver Advisory for Missing Poplar Bluff ManImage not found or type unknown

Poplar Bluff, Missouri - Police with the Crestwood Police Department have issued an
Endangered Silver Advisory for a missing adult out of Poplar Bluff, Missouri. 

The incident occurred at 5467 Route T at 12:30 p.m. on March 11.

Police said the missing adult is David Wills, a white male, 77, height 5 feet 11 
inches, weight 220 pounds, gray hair, brown eyes, last seen wearing an unknown 
color baseball hat, bib overalls and tennis shoes.

Wills has been diagnosed with diabetes and dementia according to police. 

He was seen in a white 2008 Chevrolet Trailblazer four door with the license 
plate number, WD7A8X, leaving the residence in Poplar Bluff.

Police said Wills left Poplar Bluff, Missouri on his way to Crestwood, Missouri at
12:30 p.m. on March 11 and has not arrived.  Wills recently had a stroke and may have
trouble speaking.
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Anyone seeing the missing person, suspect, associate, or vehicle, or anyone havingany
information related to the endangered missing person should immediately dial 911to
contact the nearest law enforcement agency or call the Crestwood PoliceDepartment at
314-729-4800.
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